
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 OVER THE WEEKEND I TALKED ABOUT THE CHRISTMAS SPECIALS WE ARE PLANNING TO 

BRING YOUR WAY THIS MONTH. IT AMOUNTS TO ONE WEEK OF CHRISTMAS SPECIALS 

PRECEDING OUR WEEK OF ‘ALMOST NON-STOP’ CHRISTMAS MUSIC. DECEMBER 12 – 19 

WE WILL HAVE 4 DIFFERENT SPECIALS; ONE OF WHICH IS A 3-PARTER. INFORMATION 

ABOUT THESE SPECIALS WILL BE POSTED ON OUR WEBSITE VERY SOON, IF THEY 

HAVEN’T BEEN ALREADY.  

OUR WEEK OF ‘ALMOST NON-STOP’ CHRISTMAS MUSIC BEGINS THIS YEAR ON MONDAY, 

DECEMBER 20 AND GOES THROUGH SUNDAY, DECEMBER 26. ON THOSE DAYS, MOST 

REGULAR PROGRAMMING WILL BE PRE-EMPTED TO BRING YOU MORE OF THE MUSIC OF 

CHRISTMAS.  

MIXED IN WITH THE MUSIC WILL BE SHORT PROGRAM FEATURES THAT WILL SERVE TO 

CLEARLY SHARE THE GOSPEL MESSAGE, THE REAL REASON FOR THE SEASON.  IN 

ADDITION WE WILL KEEP SOME OF OUR BIBLE TEACHERS ON THE AIR AS MOST OF THEM 

HAVE A CHRISTMAS THEME.  

MONDAY THRU FRIDAY, THOSE WILL INCLUDE IN THE MORNING, INSIGHT FOR LIVING AT 

5 AM AND IN THE 10 O’CLOCK HOUR GRACE TO YOU AND THRU THE BIBLE. IN THE 

AFTERNOON, TRUTH FOR LIFE WITH ALISTAIR BEGG AT 1:00 PM. AND IN THE EVENING, 

DURING THE 7:00 O’CLOCK HOUR, TURNING POINT WITH DAVID JEREMIAH AND THE 

SECOND AIRING OF INSIGHT FOR LIVING WITH CHUCK SWINDOLL. 

SATURDAY PROGRAMS (AND THAT IS CHRISTMAS DAY) THAT WILL REMAIN ON THE AIR 

INCLUDES ONLY THE GOSPEL GREATS. AND FOR SUNDAY, THE 26TH, THE MOODY CHURCH 

HOUR AND PSALM 95 WILL REMAIN ON THE AIR.  

THESE DECISIONS ARE NOT MADE LIGHTLY AS WE HAVE SOME LISTENERS WANTING 

ONLY MUSIC WITH NO PROGRAMS. OTHERS WANT LESS MUSIC AND MORE TALK 

PROGRAMS. SO, FOR THE LAST SEVERAL YEARS WE HAVE HOPEFULLY REACHED A GOOD 

COMPROMISE THAT IS ACCEPTABLE TO THE MAJORITY OF OUR LISTENING FAMILY. IF A 

PROGRAM YOU ENJOY HEARING IS NOT AIRED, I WOULD REMIND YOU THAT YOU CAN 

LISTEN TO MOST PROGRAMS ONLINE AT THE PROGRAMMERS WEBSITE. WE HAVE LINKS 

TO THOSE SITES BUILD WITHIN OUR ‘SCHEDULE’ ON OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG. 

THANKS FOR LISTENING AND FOR YOUR SUPPORT THIS YEAR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


